
RECOMMENDATIONS 
CONSIDER accepting an oral report on the effect the City of Richmond's proposed
dissolution of their housing authority and the possible annexation of North Richmond would
have on the Housing Authority of the County of Contra Costa. 

BACKGROUND 
Staff will provide an oral update on the effect these proposed actions would have on
HACCC. 

FISCAL IMPACT 
If North Richmond is ever annexed by the City of Richmond, this would have no financial
effect on the Housing Authority of the County of Contra Costa (HACCC).

If the City of Richmond ever dissolved their housing authority, the financial effect on
HACCC would vary based on the financial condition of the Richmond Housing Authority at
the time it was dissolved and the course of action taken by HACCC. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION 
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To: Contra Costa County Housing Authority Board of Commissioners

From: Joseph Villarreal, Housing Authority

Date: October  17, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: REPORT ON THE EFFECT PROPOSED ACTIONS BY THE CITY OF RICHMOND WOULD HAVE ON
THE HOUSING AUTHORITY



None. Information item only. 
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